
 

 

                   Groome's Annual Chili Party, 2019 

(Amazing what a 35 mile drive can do for the weather conditions.  The temperture was 29 when we left 

Hendersonville and 44 when we arrived on Breezedale Road in Easley!  

 

AACA members from all over gathered on what turned out to be a nice day for a cookout/carshow.  The 

weather during the previous days discouraged many attendees from driving their old cars, but there still 

were plenty to enjoy. Once again Alan and Joan(along with many other volunteers) put together a chili 

buffet to be remembered and the dessert table was also loaded with variety.  Thanks to all!  Enjoy the 

photos: 

Jim 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


